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20 NOVEMBER 2018 BNSW  

GENERAL MEETING MINUTES  
Time & Date 7:00-9:00pm on Tuesday, 20 November  2018 

Location: Redfern Town Hall, 73 Pitt St, Redfern NSW 2016 

Attendees: 

NAME Club Nominated 
Club Delegate 

Matt McClelland NPA NSW Y 

Alex Allchin SBW Y 

Margaret Covi Watagan Wanders Y 

George Quinn CMW Y 

Keith Maxwell CPW Y 

Cheryl Fletcher WEA Y 

Tony O'Suilivan WEA Ramblers Y 

Ute Foster CMW Proxy 

Bruce Lyman Blue Steel Dash Y 

Thais Turner Bankstown & Catholic BW Y 

Marten V.D. Went NPA NSW Y 

Linda Groom Canberra Bushwalking Club Y 

Terry Herbert Catholic BW Club  

Bill Donoghue Watagan Wanders Y 

Jenny Donoghue Watagan Wanders Y 

Jane Millgate Catholic BW Club Y 

Paul Wyngarden Catholic BW Club N 

Helen Hidin All Nations  Y 

Peter Conroy Canberra Bushwalking Club  

Robyn Counsell NSC  

Rick Counsell NSC  

Paul Jennings  NSC Y 

David Springthorpe CMW Y 

Halina Kraski SBC Y 

Kerrie McLean Bankstown Y 

Fiona Campbell NSW Nordic Ski Club  

Thais Turner Catholic BW Club Y 

Kate Minnet NSW Nordic Ski Club N 

Kirsten Mayer Bushwalking NSW N 

 
 

1. Chair & Quorum 
The meeting commenced at 7pm with Alex Allchin as chair. 
The chair announced that a quorum was present and that the meeting was duly 
constituted. 
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2. Acceptance of Minutes 
The chair indicated that the minutes for the 15 May 2018 remained in preparation. 
They will be presented at the next General Meeting.  

 

3. Keynote Speaker 
Linda Groom (Canberra Bushwalking Club) presented on topic; Saving Kosci 
Campaign. 
 

4. BNSW Update 

• Kirsten Mayer (BNSW Executive Officer) presented: It’s Sweet to Walk Soft Post 
Project Report 

• Feedback provided by Alex Allcin on recent BNSW Bush Camp. Preference is to 
continue to hold the camps in different parts of NSW to foster contact with non-
Sydney based clubs.  

• The chair was asked by the President of the of the Shoalhaven Bushwalking Club 
about progress in reviewing the club cap. The club cap is included as part of the 
annual fees review. The cap is also considered on an ongoing basis by the 
committee.  

 
5. Club Update 

• Bush club is celebrating 80 years by having 80 walks each by a different leader 

• Bankstown BWC will turn 40 in 2020. 

• WEA will celebrate its 90th anniversary in the Blue Mountains 

• NPA has produced 4000 Thrive in the Wild brochures for distribution 

• Sydney University will launch its 4th or 5th unclad calendar at Paddy Pallin’s. 
 

 

Next Meeting 
The next Bushwalking NSW General Meeting shall be held at: 

7:30-9:00pm on Tuesday, 19 February, 2019 
Redfern Town Hall, 73 Pitt St, Redfern NSW 2016 

 

Meeting ended at: 9pm 

 


